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who wish to improve their students' learning." —Barbara Gross Davis, assistant
vice chancellor for educational development, University of California, Berkeley,
and author, Tools for Teaching "This book is a must-read for every instructor, new
or experienced. Although I have been teaching for almost thirty years, as I read
this book I found myself resonating with many of its ideas, and I discovered new
ways of thinking about teaching." —Eugenia T. Paulus, professor of chemistry,
North Hennepin Community College, and 2008 U.S. Community Colleges Professor of
the Year from The Carnegie Foundation for the Advancement of Teaching and the
Council for Advancement and Support of Education "Thank you Carnegie Mellon for
making accessible what has previously been inaccessible to those of us who are not
learning scientists. Your focus on the essence of learning combined with concrete
examples of the daily challenges of teaching and clear tactical strategies for
faculty to consider is a welcome work. I will recommend this book to all my
colleagues." —Catherine M. Casserly, senior partner, The Carnegie Foundation for
the Advancement of Teaching "As you read about each of the seven basic learning
principles in this book, you will find advice that is grounded in learning theory,
based on research evidence, relevant to college teaching, and easy to understand.
The authors have extensive knowledge and experience in applying the science of
learning to college teaching, and they graciously share it with you in this
organized and readable book." —From the Foreword by Richard E. Mayer, professor of
psychology, University of California, Santa Barbara; coauthor, e-Learning and the
Science of Instruction; and author, Multimedia Learning
Modeling Volcanic Processes Sarah A. Fagents 2013-03-14 Understanding the physical
behavior of volcanoes is key to mitigating the hazards active volcanoes pose to
the ever-increasing populations living nearby. The processes involved in volcanic
eruptions are driven by a series of interlinked physical phenomena, and to fully
understand these, volcanologists must employ various physics subdisciplines. This
book provides the first advanced-level, one-stop resource examining the physics of
volcanic behavior and reviewing the state-of-the-art in modeling volcanic
processes. Each chapter begins by explaining simple modeling formulations and
progresses to present cutting-edge research illustrated by case studies.
Individual chapters cover subsurface magmatic processes through to eruption in
various environments and conclude with the application of modeling to
understanding the other volcanic planets of our Solar System. Providing an
accessible and practical text for graduate students of physical volcanology, this
book is also an important resource for researchers and professionals in the fields
of volcanology, geophysics, geochemistry, petrology and natural hazards.
Working Mother 2002-10 The magazine that helps career moms balance their personal
and professional lives.
Handbook of Mitochondrial Dysfunction Shamim I. Ahmad 2019-05-15 Mitochondria
produce the chemical energy necessary for eukaryotic cell functions; hence
mitochondria are an essential component of health, playing roles in both disease
and aging. More than 80 human diseases and syndromes are associated with
mitochondrial dysfunction; this book focuses upon diseases linked to these
ubiquitous organelles. Accumulation of mitochondrial DNA damage results in
mitochondrial dysfunction through two main pathways. Mutation in mitochondrial DNA
causes diseases such as Kearns-Sayre syndrome and Pearson syndrome. Mutation in
chromosomal DNA causes diseases such as Parkinson's disease and schizophrenia.
These and many other diseases are reviewed in this book. Key Features Presents the
detailed structure of mitochondria, mitochondrial function, roles of oxidants and
antioxidants in mitochondrial dysfunction. Includes summary of both causes and
effects of these diseases. Discusses current and potential future therapies for
mitochondrial dysfunction diseases Explores a wide variety of diseases caused by
dysfunctional mitochondria.
Bittersweet Sarah Ockler 2012-01-03 Hudson Avery gave up a promising competetive
ice skating career after her parents divorced when she was fourteen years old and
now spends her time baking cupcakes and helping out in her mother's upstate New
York diner, but when she gets a chance at a scholarship and starts coaching the
boys' hockey team, she realizes that she is not through with ice skating after
all.
Banks, Exchanges, and Regulators Ranald C. Michie 2020-11-26 Never have financial
markets been subjected to a period of change as rapid and extensive as took place
from the 1970s onwards. In the 1970s global financial markets were controlled by
governments, compartmentalized along national boundaries, and segregated according
to the particular activities they engaged in. This all disintegrated in the
decades that followed under the pressure of market forces, global integration, and
a revolution in the technology of trading. One product of this transformation was
the Global Financial Crisis of 2008, which exposed the fragility of the new
structures created and cast a long shadow that we still live in today. The
response to that crisis has shaped the global financial system, which has been
tested once again by the coronavirus pandemic. However, none of the outcomes of
this transformation were inevitable, despite the forces at work. They were the
product of decisions taken at the time for a multitude of reasons. Banks,
exchanges, and regulators were faced with unprecedented challenges and
opportunities as a revolution swept away traditional ways of conducting banking,
the methods used to trade in financial markets, and the rules and regulations
employed to enforce discipline. In this book Ranald C. Michie provides an
authoritative and unrivalled account of this upheaval based on a careful and
exhaustive reading of the Financial Times over the last four decades, using it to
provide a source of material unmatched by any other in terms of depth and
coverage. By studying what happened and why in real time, it is possible to
explain the decisions taken that shaped the course of the transformation and its
repercussions.
Stem Cell Research and the Collaborative Regulation of Innovation Sarah Devaney
2013-12-13 Hopes are high that stem cell (SC) research will lead to treatments and
cures for some of the most serious diseases affecting humankind today. SC science
has been used in a treatment setting in the replacement of patients’ windpipes and
in restoring sight to patients who were blind in one eye and in future it is hoped
that when the body is injured it will be able to be stimulated to produce those
types of SCs necessary to repair the particular damage caused. In the meantime,
research into specific treatments for a wide range of serious conditions is being
undertaken including Alzheimer’s disease, cancer, and diabetes. The book considers
the regulatory governance of stem cell research, setting out a readily
understandable account of the science and the challenges it poses for regulators
as the research is increasingly being clinically applied. It provides a critical
account of those elements of a regulatory system which will be required for any

Cutting Edge Advanced New Edition Students Book for DVD Pack Sarah Cunningham
2014-04-22 Engaging texts, new video content and a comprehensive digital package
are just some of the features that make this fully revised edition even more
effective.
The Conscientious Gardener Sarah Reichard 2011-01-19 In his influential A Sand
County Almanac, published at the beginning of the environmental movement in 1949,
Aldo Leopold proposed a new ecological ethic to guide our stewardship of the
planet. In this inspiring book, Sarah Hayden Reichard tells how we can bring
Leopold’s far-reaching vision to our gardens to make them more sustainable,
lively, and healthy places. Today, gardening practices too often damage the
environment: we deplete resources in our own soil while mining for soil amendments
in far away places, or use water and pesticides in ways that can pollute lakes and
rivers. Drawing from cutting edge research on urban horticulture, Reichard
explores the many benefits of sustainable gardening and gives straightforward,
practical advice on topics such as pest control, water conservation, living with
native animals, mulching, and invasive species. The book includes a scorecard that
allows readers to quickly evaluate the sustainability of their current practices,
as well as an extensive list of garden plants that are invasive, what they do, and
where they should be avoided.
Choice 2008
The Rise of Big Data Policing Andrew Guthrie Ferguson 2019-11-15 Winner, 2018 Law
& Legal Studies PROSE Award The consequences of big data and algorithm-driven
policing and its impact on law enforcement In a high-tech command center in
downtown Los Angeles, a digital map lights up with 911 calls, television monitors
track breaking news stories, surveillance cameras sweep the streets, and rows of
networked computers link analysts and police officers to a wealth of law
enforcement intelligence. This is just a glimpse into a future where software
predicts future crimes, algorithms generate virtual “most-wanted” lists, and
databanks collect personal and biometric information. The Rise of Big Data
Policing introduces the cutting-edge technology that is changing how the police do
their jobs and shows why it is more important than ever that citizens understand
the far-reaching consequences of big data surveillance as a law enforcement tool.
Andrew Guthrie Ferguson reveals how these new technologies —viewed as race-neutral
and objective—have been eagerly adopted by police departments hoping to distance
themselves from claims of racial bias and unconstitutional practices. After a
series of high-profile police shootings and federal investigations into systemic
police misconduct, and in an era of law enforcement budget cutbacks, data-driven
policing has been billed as a way to “turn the page” on racial bias. But behind
the data are real people, and difficult questions remain about racial
discrimination and the potential to distort constitutional protections. In this
first book on big data policing, Ferguson offers an examination of how new
technologies will alter the who, where, when and how we police. These new
technologies also offer data-driven methods to improve police accountability and
to remedy the underlying socio-economic risk factors that encourage crime. The
Rise of Big Data Policing is a must read for anyone concerned with how technology
will revolutionize law enforcement and its potential threat to the security,
privacy, and constitutional rights of citizens. Read an excerpt and interview with
Andrew Guthrie Ferguson in The Economist.
Qualitative Research Methods Sarah J. Tracy 2019-08-05 The definitive step-by step
resource for qualitative and ethnographic research Qualitative Research Methods:
Collecting Evidence, Crafting Analysis, Communicating Impact is a comprehensive
guide on both the theoretical foundations and practical application of qualitative
methodology. Adopting a phronetic-iterative approach, this foundational book leads
readers through the chronological progression of a qualitative research project,
from designing a study and collecting and analyzing data to developing theories
and effectively communicating the results—allowing readers to employ qualitative
methods in their projects as they follow each chapter. Coverage of topics such as
qualitative theories, ethics, sampling, interview techniques, qualitative quality,
and advice on practical fieldwork provides clear and concise guidance on how to
design and conduct sound research projects. Easy-to-follow instructions on
iterative qualitative data analysis explain how to organize, code, interpret, make
claims, and build theory. Throughout, the author offers her own backstage stories
about fieldwork, analysis, drafting, writing, and publishing, revealing the
emotional and humorous aspects of practicing qualitative methods. Now in its
second edition, this thorough and informative text includes new and expanded
sections on topics including post-qualitative research, phenomenology, textual
analysis and cultural studies, gaining access to elite and difficult to access
populations, on persuasive writing, novel interviewing approaches, and more.
Numerous examples, case studies, activities, and discussion questions have been
updated to reflect current research and ensure contemporary relevance. Written in
an engaging and accessible narrative style by an acclaimed scholar and researcher
in the field Offers new and updated examples of coding and qualitative analysis,
full-color photos and illustrations, and a companion instructor website
Synthesizes the most up-to-date multidisciplinary literature on qualitative
research methods including seven main approaches to qualitative inquiry: grounded
theory, case study, ethnography, phenomenology, narrative and autoethnography,
participatory action research, and arts-based research Presents innovative
qualitative data collection methods and modern representation strategies, such as
virtual ethnography, photo-voice, and mobile interviewing Qualitative Research
Methods: Collecting Evidence, Crafting Analysis, Communicating Impact is an ideal
resource for undergraduate and graduate students, instructors, and faculty across
multiple disciplines including the social sciences, healthcare, education,
management, and the humanities, and for practitioners seeking expert guidance on
practical qualitative methods.
Cutting Edge. Starter Sarah Cunningham 2002 * Consolidates and extends essential
language covered in the Students' Book *'Improve your writing' and 'Listen and
read' sections systematically develop skills * Pronunciation and spelling sections
improve student confidence in typical problem areas * Accompanied by an optional
Student Audio CD with exercises on grammar and pronunciation * Includes answer key
How Learning Works Susan A. Ambrose 2010-04-16 Praise for How Learning Works "How
Learning Works is the perfect title for this excellent book. Drawing upon new
research in psychology, education, and cognitive science, the authors have
demystified a complex topic into clear explanations of seven powerful learning
principles. Full of great ideas and practical suggestions, all based on solid
research evidence, this book is essential reading for instructors at all levels
level-4-american-cutting-edge-2007-sarah-cunningham
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jurisdiction aiming to facilitate innovative and productive SC research while
maintaining appropriate ethical and legal controls. The book addresses the
specific failings in the current regulatory approach to SC research in the UK and
goes on to look at the regulatory approaches in the US. The book systematically
analyses the roles and responsibilities of the three key participants who
collaborate in this process: regulators, scientists and tissue providers, arguing
that a regulatory system which fails to recognise and facilitate the vital role
which each of these three groups plays runs the risk of impairing the chances of
the hopes for SC research being realised. The book places a particular emphasis on
ensuring that those who contribute their bodily tissues to this endeavour are
treated fairly, involving a recognition that their tissues are their property.
Crisis Management Sarah Kovoor-Misra 2019-01-31 Modern organizational crises are
complex, diverse, and frequent. Ineffective crisis management can result in
catastrophic loss. Crisis Management: Resilience and Change introduces students to
best practices for preventing, containing, and learning from crises in our global,
media-driven society. While covering the strengths of existing works on crisis
management, such as systems, leadership, communication, and stakeholder
perspective, this innovative new text goes beyond to include global, ethical,
change, and emotional aspects of crisis communication. Using her proven
transformative crisis management framework, Sarah Kovoor-Misra illustrates how
organizations of all sizes can be adaptable, proactive, resilient, and ethical in
the face of calamity.
The Advocate 2001-08-14 The Advocate is a lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender
(LGBT) monthly newsmagazine. Established in 1967, it is the oldest continuing LGBT
publication in the United States.
Skating on Air Kelli Lawrence 2014-01-10 Of all winter sports, none is so widely
watched and commented upon by the media as figure skating, which is often
considered the Winter Olympics’ centerpiece. This critical text examines the ways
in which media attention has gradually altered and affected the sport, from the
early appearances of Sonja Henie, to skating’s gradual audience growth via
television, and to the ramifications of the scandals in the 1994 and 2002
Olympics. The topic is illuminated by more than 30 interviews with commentators,
skaters, producers, directors and others. In addition to numerous photos,
illustrations show the compulsory figures for which “figure skating” got its name,
as well as a sample of the charted-out “camera blocking” for TV directors.
Appendices include collected anecdotes from early broadcasting experiences; a
profile of broadcaster Jim McKay; and commentary from Carol Heiss on her 1961
musical Snow White and the Three Stooges.
Cutting edge. Intermediate. Student's book. Con CD Audio. Per le Scuole superiori
Sarah Cunningham 2005-01 * This optional CD accompanies the Student Workbook and
includes additional exercises on grammar and pronunciation
Affinity Sarah Waters 2002-01-08 “Gothic tale, psychological study, puzzle
narrative…This is gripping, astute fiction that feeds the mind and senses.”—The
Seattle Times An upper-class woman recovering from a suicide attempt, Margaret
Prior has begun visiting the women’s ward of Millbank prison, Victorian London’s
grimmest jail, as part of her rehabilitative charity work. Amongst Millbank’s
murderers and common thieves, Margaret finds herself increasingly fascinated by on
apparently innocent inmate, the enigmatic spiritualist Selina Dawes. Selina was
imprisoned after a séance she was conducting went horribly awry, leaving an
elderly matron dead and a young woman deeply disturbed. Although initially
skeptical of Selina’s gifts, Margaret is soon drawn into a twilight world of
ghosts and shadows, unruly spirits and unseemly passions, until she is at last
driven to concoct a desperate plot to secure Selina’s freedom, and her own. As in
her noteworthy deput, Tipping the Velvet, Sarah Waters brilliantly evokes the
sights and smells of a moody and beguiling nineteenth-century London, and proves
herself yet again a storyteller, in the words of the New York Times Book Review,
of "startling power."
13 Minutes Sarah Pinborough 2017-10-03 From the author of "Behind Her Eyes" comes
a dark and twisty suspense novel about a teenager who doesn't remember how she
ended up in icy water and died for 13 minutes. She knows it wasn't an accident,
and she wasn't suicidal. Now her two closest friends are acting strangely.
Cutting Edge Peter Moor 2013-01-01 This fully revised third edition builds on the
task based learning approach that has made 'Cutting Edge' so popular. With new
DVD-ROM material and digital components, learners can be confident of improving
their language skills through a carefully balanced range of activities.
Textbook of Women's Reproductive Mental Health Lucy A. Hutner, M.D. 2021-12-07
Environment and Society Paul Robbins 2014-01-28 Substantially updated for the
second edition, this engaging and innovative introduction to the environment and
society uses key theoretical approaches to explore familiar objects. Features
substantial revisions and updates for the second edition, including new chapters
on E waste, mosquitoes and uranium, improved maps and graphics, new exercises,
shorter theory chapters, and refocused sections on environmental solutions
Discusses topics such as population and scarcity, commodities, environmental
ethics, risks and hazards, and political economy and applies them to objects like
bottled water, tuna, and trees Accessible for students, and accompanied by in-book
and online resources including exercises and boxed discussions, an online test
bank, notes, suggested reading, and website links for enhanced understanding
Offers additional online support for instructors, including suggested teaching
models, PowerPoint slides for each chapter with full-color graphics, and
supplementary images and teaching material
The Nation's Health Leiyu Shi 2011-06-24 Summary: • Presents a comprehensive
overarching framework to portray the determinants of the nation’s health and
organize the major components of the Book. Then, under each major component, we
present a more detailed framework capturing the essential elements of that
particular component of the overarching framework. This would be an important new
addition to the Book and will make better sense to the readers when approaching
the reading materials. • The book cross-links to Delivering Healthcare in the US
and Essentials of the US Health Care System books so that the readings presented
in this Book would also become background and supplemental readings of the two
other textbooks. • In front of each major component, a summary section highlights
the major issues and challenges related to that component and provides a summary
of the representative articles to follow. This helps readers clearly grasp the
essential elements related to that component and understand the main objectives of
each of the selected readings for that component. • The Book will include both
classic readings and new readings published within the last five years. • New
features: Introduces articles on healthcare delivery and interventions to address
health determinants and improve population health from other countries in the
world. Readers will benefit from learning from other countries in both healthcare
delivery and health determinants interventions. Other positive features of the
Book include: • Limited use of tables and figures to allow readers to grasp the
essence of the chapter without too much distraction • The book can be used either
stand-alone as a textbook or a secondary reader to a health care related course
Courses will be found in: Schools of Public Health Department of Health
Administration and Policy School of Nursing School of Medicine Allied Health
Competitive Features: Timely / current Concise and easy-to-follow Well-organized
Focusing on essentials of U.S. health care delivery Include lessons and
experiences from foreign countries Inexpensive Qualifying Questions: a) Do your
students have limited knowledge of U.S. health care? – The book includes overviews
and collection of articles that provide an introduction to the most essentials
level-4-american-cutting-edge-2007-sarah-cunningham

components of U.S. health care delivery at layman’s terms. b) Is current
information important in your teaching? – The book provides relevantly current
articles on important components of U.S. health care delivery. Its relatively
short-length facilitates quick updates from year to year. c) Is coherence
important to you and your students? – The book uses a comprehensive framework to
organize the parts and chapters. Its limited use of tables and figures does not
cause too much a ‘slow-down’.
A Biologist's Guide to Mathematical Modeling in Ecology and Evolution Sarah P.
Otto 2011-09-19 Thirty years ago, biologists could get by with a rudimentary grasp
of mathematics and modeling. Not so today. In seeking to answer fundamental
questions about how biological systems function and change over time, the modern
biologist is as likely to rely on sophisticated mathematical and computer-based
models as traditional fieldwork. In this book, Sarah Otto and Troy Day provide
biology students with the tools necessary to both interpret models and to build
their own. The book starts at an elementary level of mathematical modeling,
assuming that the reader has had high school mathematics and first-year calculus.
Otto and Day then gradually build in depth and complexity, from classic models in
ecology and evolution to more intricate class-structured and probabilistic models.
The authors provide primers with instructive exercises to introduce readers to the
more advanced subjects of linear algebra and probability theory. Through examples,
they describe how models have been used to understand such topics as the spread of
HIV, chaos, the age structure of a country, speciation, and extinction. Ecologists
and evolutionary biologists today need enough mathematical training to be able to
assess the power and limits of biological models and to develop theories and
models themselves. This innovative book will be an indispensable guide to the
world of mathematical models for the next generation of biologists. A how-to guide
for developing new mathematical models in biology Provides step-by-step recipes
for constructing and analyzing models Interesting biological applications Explores
classical models in ecology and evolution Questions at the end of every chapter
Primers cover important mathematical topics Exercises with answers Appendixes
summarize useful rules Labs and advanced material available
The Needle in the Blood Sarah Bower 2012-03-01 His lust for power gave him
everything. But it might cost him the love of his life. The Bishop hired her for a
simple job: embroider a tapestry. It is an enormous work, a cloth trophy of the
conquest of England. But her skill with a needle and thread is legendary. It would
be uncomplicated. She plans to kill him as soon as she gets the chance. He and his
brother, William the Conqueror, murdered her King and destroyed her world.
Revenge, pure and clean. It would be simple. But neither planned to fall
desperately in love. As the two become hopelessly entangled, friends become
enemies, enemies become lovers, and nothing in life—or the tapestry—is what it
seems. An unlikely love story born of passion and intensity, crafted by critically
acclaimed historical novelist Sarah Bower,The Needle in the Blood is a "story of
love, war, and the tangled truth of England's birth." Praise for Sarah Bower's
Sins of the House of Borgia "Sizzling." —USA Today "The sheer grandeur of the
papal and Ferrara courts and the spectacle of the Borgia and Ferrara siblings'
rivalries and revenges form a glittering take on one of the most notorious
families of the Italian Renaissance." —Publisher's Weekly "Bower brilliantly
merges history with politics and convincing characters to draw readers into a lush
and colorful tapestry of Renaissance life...This powerful piece of fiction ranks
with some of the finest of the genre." —RT Book Reviews
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States National Research Council
2009-07-29 Scores of talented and dedicated people serve the forensic science
community, performing vitally important work. However, they are often constrained
by lack of adequate resources, sound policies, and national support. It is clear
that change and advancements, both systematic and scientific, are needed in a
number of forensic science disciplines to ensure the reliability of work,
establish enforceable standards, and promote best practices with consistent
application. Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States: A Path Forward
provides a detailed plan for addressing these needs and suggests the creation of a
new government entity, the National Institute of Forensic Science, to establish
and enforce standards within the forensic science community. The benefits of
improving and regulating the forensic science disciplines are clear: assisting law
enforcement officials, enhancing homeland security, and reducing the risk of
wrongful conviction and exoneration. Strengthening Forensic Science in the United
States gives a full account of what is needed to advance the forensic science
disciplines, including upgrading of systems and organizational structures, better
training, widespread adoption of uniform and enforceable best practices, and
mandatory certification and accreditation programs. While this book provides an
essential call-to-action for congress and policy makers, it also serves as a vital
tool for law enforcement agencies, criminal prosecutors and attorneys, and
forensic science educators.
Heir of Fire Sarah J. Maas 2014-09-02 Celaena has survived deadly contests and
shattering heartbreak-but at an unspeakable cost. Now, she must travel to a new
land to confront her darkest truth . . . a truth about her heritage that could
change her life-and her future-forever. Meanwhile, brutal and monstrous forces are
gathering on the horizon, intent on enslaving her world. Will Celaena find the
strength to not only fight her inner demons, but to take on the evil that is about
to be unleashed? The bestselling series that has captured readers all over the
world reaches new heights in this sequel to the New York Times best-selling Crown
of Midnight. Packed with heart-pounding action, fierce new characters, and swoonworthy romance, this third book will enthrall readers from start to finish.
Billboard 1997-06-07 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Substance / style Sarah Cardwell 2022-04-26 An exciting new strand in The
Television Series, the ‘Moments in Television’ collections celebrate the power and
artistry of television, whilst interrogating key critical concepts in television
scholarship. Each ‘Moments’ book is organised around a provocative binary theme.
Substance / styleoffers fresh perspectives on television’s essential qualities and
aesthetic significance. It reassesses the synergy between substance and style,
highlighting the potential for meaning to arise through their integration. The
book’s chosen programmes are persuasively illuminated in new ways. The book
explores an eclectic range of TV fictions, dramatic and comedic. Contributors from
diverse perspectives come together to expand and enrich the kind of close analysis
most commonly found in television aesthetics. Sustained, detailed programme
analyses are sensitively framed within historical, technological, institutional,
cultural, creative and art-historical contexts.
The Wordy Shipmates Sarah Vowell 2009-10-06 In this New York Times bestseller, the
author of Lafayette in the Somewhat United States "brings the [Puritan] era
wickedly to life" (Washington Post). To this day, America views itself as a
Puritan nation, but Sarah Vowell investigates what that means-and what it should
mean. What she discovers is something far different from what their uptight
shoebuckles- and-corn reputation might suggest-a highly literate, deeply
principled, and surprisingly feisty people, whose story is filled with pamphlet
feuds, witty courtroom dramas, and bloody vengeance. Vowell takes us from the
modern-day reenactment of an Indian massacre to the Mohegan Sun casino, from oldtimey Puritan poetry, where "righteousness" is rhymed with "wilderness," to a
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Mayflower-themed waterslide. Throughout, The Wordy Shipmates is rich in historical
fact, humorous insight, and social commentary by one of America's most celebrated
voices.
Archaeology from Space Sarah Parcak 2019-07-09 National Geographic Explorer and
TED Prize-winner Dr. Sarah Parcak welcomes you to the exciting new world of space
archaeology, a growing field that is sparking extraordinary discoveries from
ancient civilizations across the globe. In Archaeology from Space, Sarah Parcak
shows the evolution, major discoveries, and future potential of the young field of
satellite archaeology. From surprise advancements after the declassification of
spy photography, to a new map of the mythical Egyptian city of Tanis, she shares
her field’s biggest discoveries, revealing why space archaeology is not only
exciting, but urgently essential to the preservation of the world’s ancient
treasures. Parcak has worked in twelve countries and four continents, using
multispectral and high-resolution satellite imagery to identify thousands of
previously unknown settlements, roads, fortresses, palaces, tombs, and even
potential pyramids. From there, her stories take us back in time and across
borders, into the day-to-day lives of ancient humans whose traits and genes we
share. And she shows us that if we heed the lessons of the past, we can shape a
vibrant future. Includes Illustrations
Ship or Sheep? Cassettes (3) Ann Baker 1984-01-01 This book will train students to
recognise and produce English sounds, and includes work on stress and intonation.
A Level Media Studies Pete Bennett 2019-07-04 A Level Media Studies is a
comprehensive guide to the subject content of AS and A Level Media Studies, across
all examining boards. It is specifically designed to meet the needs of both
students and teachers with an accessible writing style, helpful notes on key
theories and theorists and a range of learning exercises. The book’s overall
approach is gradual immersion, assuming no prior knowledge of the subject.
Starting with an overview of the discipline, the book moves on to develop
increasingly sophisticated ideas whilst repeatedly reinforcing the basic
principles of media studies. Each component of media studies is illustrated with
practical examples and guided exercises that demonstrate the application of
theories and concepts. In addition, numerous case studies offer examples of media
studies in practice. Working through these examples, students will acquire the
skill set and confidence to tackle the analysis of media products and the
discussion of media issues to the standard required at A Level. The focus is on
contemporary media, but there is also full acknowledgement of historical
precedents, as well as the significance of social, cultural, political and
economic contexts. With its clear structure and integrative approach, A Level
Media Studies is the ideal introductory resource for students and teachers.
Globalization and Health Ichirō Kawachi 2007 'Globalization and Health' offers
analysis of serious global threats to health, the tools that can be used to
evaluate these, and the agencies established to respond to them. This work gives
an account of the successes and failures, as well as the challenges and
opportunities of globalisation for public health.
Going Solo Eric Klinenberg 2013-01-29 With eye-opening statistics, original data,
and vivid portraits of people who live alone, renowned sociologist Eric Klinenberg
upends conventional wisdom to deliver the definitive take on how the rise of going
solo is transforming the American experience. Klinenberg shows that most single
dwellers—whether in their twenties or eighties—are deeply engaged in social and
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civic life. There's even evidence that people who live alone enjoy better mental
health and have more environmentally sustainable lifestyles. Drawing on more than
three hundred in-depth interviews, Klinenberg presents a revelatory examination of
the most significant demographic shift since the baby boom and offers surprising
insights on the benefits of this epochal change.
The Routledge Handbook to the Culture and Media of the Americas Wilfried Raussert
2020-03-02 Exploring the culture and media of the Americas, this handbook places
particular emphasis on collective and intertwined experiences and focuses on the
transnational or hemispheric dimensions of cultural flows and geocultural
imaginaries that shape the literature, arts, media and other cultural expressions
in the Americas. The Routledge Handbook to the Culture and Media of the Americas
charts the pervasive, asymmetrical flows of cultural products and capital and
their importance in the development of the Americas. The volume offers a
comprehensive understanding of how inter-American communication is constituted,
framed and structured, and covers the artistic and political dimensions that have
shaped literature, art and popular culture in the region. Forty-six chapters cover
a range of inter-American key concepts and dynamics, divided into two parts:
Literature and Music deals with inter-American entanglements of artistic
expressions in the Western Hemisphere, including music, dance, literary genres and
developments. Media and Visual Cultures explores the inter-American dimension of
media production in the hemisphere, including cinema and television, photography
and art, journalism, radio, digital culture and issues such as freedom of
expression and intellectual property. This multidisciplinary approach will be of
interest to a broad array of academic scholars and students in history, sociology,
political science; and cultural, postcolonial, gender, literary, globalization and
media studies.
Cutting Edge Sarah Cunningham 2006
Reconstructing Identity Nicholas Monk 2017-07-31 This book examines the notion of
identity through a multitude of interdisciplinary approaches. It collects current
thinking from international scholars spanning philosophy, history, science,
cultural studies, media, translation, performance, and marketing, each with an
outlook informed by their own subject and a mission to reflect on a theme that is
greater than the sum of its parts. This project was born out of a dynamic
international and interdisciplinary pedagogical experience. While by no means a
teaching guide or textbook, the authors’ experience of sharing the module with
their students reinforced the fluidity and elusiveness of identity and its
persistent facility to escape disciplinary classification. Identity as a subject
for analysis and discussion, and as a lived reality for all of us, has never been
more complex and multi-faceted. Each chapter of this singular collection provides
a lens through which the concept of identity can be viewed and as the book
progresses it moves from ideas based in disciplinary contexts – biology,
psychiatry, philosophy, to those developed in multi and inter disciplinary
contexts such as area studies, feminism and queer studies.
Campaigns on the Cutting Edge, 2nd Edition Richard J. Semiatin 2013 Helping
students make sense of how and why campaigns are changing, this thoroughly updated
second edition focuses on evaluating current trends and assesses how campaigns are
making cutting-edge changes—on the presidential, congressional and, gubernatorial
levels.
Wisconsin Charter Schools Yearbook 2011
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